
 
 

 

Membership Application 

You are welcome to attend our Peninsula Tractor Organization (PTO) meetings and to join our 

organization. Please print, complete and mail this application. The following information is 

collected to notify applicants of meetings and events through our monthly newsletter. You may 

support our organization anytime, but if you decide to join, the annual dues are collected from 

January through February. Dues are $25 per person.  

Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Engines & Equipment (optional):___________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 New Member 

 Renewing Member 

 Change of Address/Email/Phone 

Please make all checks payable to:     Peninsula Tractor Organization 

Mail To:    Laurie Dryden, PTO Secretary 
     8104 Sunset Cove Drive 
     Exmore, VA 23350 
 
Check www.peninsulatractor.org for time and location of meetings. Amount of dues are subject to 
change without notice. Thank you for your support! 

Effective 1-1-21 


